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PRE-SCHOOL NEWS

Contact me! 

whamm@smsrockets.net
School Phone - 618.263.3183

What’s Happening in PS!

Next Week Snack

Coming up!
 

* We have 11 for snack now!

What a week in preschool!  
THANK YOU to everyone who was able to come to our Morning 
with Mom - it was such a special treat for our littles to share 
breakfast with you. It was a small way for me to say a huge 

THANK YOU for everything you have done for our classroom this 
year. Your continued love and support will never go unnoticed or 
unappreciated. Thank you for working with me to give your little 

the best start to their education! There are a million ways I 
could say thank you - but I’ll just keep it simple - you make the 

world go ‘round. THANK YOU! <3 

We also had some excitement in class! On Wednesday we did a 
school wide Tornado drill - your littles did GREAT. They did what 
they were suppose to do and they did it QUICKLY! We were also 
able to join the rest of the school congratulating SMS Alumni 

Graduating Seniors for a celebration walk! We cheered, high-fived 
and fist bumped all of them and then joined for a whole school 
photo at the church. It is so fun to be included in these things! 

We learned all about the letter ‘Z’ this week, wrapping up our 
alphabet work! The end of the year is so bittersweet. I am not 
ready to let these sweet babies go but they are prepped and 
ready! We traced, colored, dobbed, danced, sang and playdoh’d 

our way to mastering the letter Z. Next week I will be assessing 
and finishing up their growth binders. I can’t wait to compare 

their first assessment to their last. 
Next Wednesday, May 15th - We will be having a pizza party! Our class sold 
the most scrip cards in the whole elementary category during the Spring 
Scrip Blitz! THANK YOU to all who purchased Scrip Cards to help our class 

win and to help our school! IF YOUR LITTLE DOES NOT NORMALLY STAY FOR 
LUNCH - PLEASE HAVE THEM JOIN US! They can be picked up at 12:00 at our 

side door. This will be just one more little end of year treat :) 
Just a reminder that we will have our last day on Tuesday, May 21st and everyone in our 
class will dismiss at 11:00 (no lunch that day for us!) after a morning of fun! Please let me 

know if your little will have a grown up joining them.      

 

May 20th -Pre-K  
Graduation - 6pm 

May 21st - Preschool/Prek  
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

11:00 dismissal  
Morning of FUN!!

Mrs. Whitney’s

Josie 
Tinley 
Tucker 
Sawyer 
Oliver
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